November 11, 2021

Caledonia Community Schools Community:

Caledonia Community Schools is applying to receive Elementary and Secondary School

Emergency Relief (ESSER) funds to address learning recovery from the impact of COVID-19.

These funds are designated for one-time or short-term expenditures to address the disproportionate
impact of the pandemic specific to at-risk / disadvantaged students in our district defined as: low
income, diverse racial & ethnic groups, English language learners, students with disabilities and
homeless, migrant and foster care students.

The administration of Caledonia Community Schools is seeking feedback from district and
community stakeholders to help determine how the district should best utilize these

resources to address unfinished learning and ongoing COVID-19 recovery.

Please let us know your opinions by completing this brief optional survey by November 19, 2021, at
5:00 pm.

Thank you for your feedback!

CCS Administration


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSct432bGpmmdoXNa_NSeJDPTslnh3mClJCnJjYcP7vRwaFYhQ/viewform

